
WELCOMING NEW MEMBERS FOR THE 2022-2023 SEASON!

The Sachem Marching Band & Color Guard is an award-winning member of
the New York State Field Band Conference, made up of students from Sachem

East High School, Sachem North High School, Sagamore, Samoset, and Seneca
middle schools.

Membership of the Sachem Marching Band is open to ALL students enrolled in
the Sachem Central School District who will be entering grades 8-12 this fall.
It is recommended, but not required that all members who are a part of the
woodwinds, brass, or percussion sections be enrolled in a curricular music

course at their high school or middle schools in order to participate. This is one of
the few competitive activities you can be a part of where there is no "bench".

Every single person performs & competes with us!

If you think you might have the passion and the drive, we have a place and a
team waiting for you!

“New Members” are invited to join us for our next 4 rehearsals. The first of
which will be held on Monday April 11th from 6-8:30pm at Sachem High

School EAST. We hope to see you there!

● Monday 4/11, 6-8:30pm
● Monday 5/2, 6-8:30pm

● Monday 5/16, 6-8:30pm
● Monday 5/23, 6-8:30pm

If you have any questions, please contact Maureen Panzarino president@smbpa.org

sachemmarchingband.com

mailto:president@smbpa.org

